
August 10, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear AWANA Families, 

 

We are looking forward to resuming club this fall! However, we realize that these are 

challenging times with numerous concerns to consider. We are planning for our club to 

meet in person at our church building (12921 W 61st St Shawnee), but below are some 

extra measures we will be practicing as health precautions: 

 

Each clubbers’ temperature will be taken during check-in (if fever is present, the 

child and any family members will need to return home). 

 

Each clubber will need to wash their hands immediately after check-in. 

 

Facemasks will be available for any clubber or volunteer who desires to wear one. 

 

Disinfection of commonly touched surfaces in classrooms will be completed each 

Wednesday before club. 

 

Hand sanitizer will be available in each of the classrooms. 

 

We are excited to be offering AWANA club in our community for kids all the way from 

Cubbies (3-4 years old) through Trek (12-13 years old). Please visit our AWANA page 

on our website for information and opportunity to register. 

 

 

Pastor Jon Gohdes 

2020–2021 Commander 

 

www.shawneebiblechurch.org/awana 

 

 

 


